
Electoral structure review - Moonee Valley City Council - Response Submission 
Ian and Judy Woods - Strathmore - 08 November 2023, 02:01 pm 

From: ian woods 

Sent: Wednesday, November 8, 2023 2:01 PM 

To: Moonee Valley Submissions 2023 <mooneevalley.erapsubmissions@vec.vic.gov.au> 

Subject: Re: Submission to 2023-24 Electoral Structure Review - Request for additional 

information 

Importance: High 

I 
CAUTION This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognise the sender and know the content is safe. 

1. We support Model 1 which retains Strathmore, Strathmore Heights within the same Ward.

2. We object to the name Essendon Fields and question how many electors (if any) are in the

actual area of Essendon Fields. It seems simply to promote the activities of Messrs Fox and Beck.

3. We support the 9 Ward proposal with single representative Wards. It should be noted that

Strathmore has been poorly served over the past decade and to have one representative

(hopefully living in the area) to advocate and pursue the interests of our local community.

Model 1 retains Strathmore and Strathmore Heights which with a committed and active local

representative can only bode well for this area.

Judy and Ian Woods 

Strathmore] 




